
2015 is underway! 

Weôve had great start to the 

2015 club championship with 50 

cars across 9 race classes for 

the first meeting in January. 

It was fantastic to see both old 

new faces return for another 

year of close competition and we 

welcome all new racers and wish 

them all luck in their new RC 

adventure. 

A special mention must go to the 

competitors in both Vintage 

Trans-Am (12 cars) and Sports-

man (10) for putting on some 

great races throughout the day. 

Never before had we seen so 

many cars on the Williamtown 

track producing such great rac-

ing. 

It all looks good for another great 

year of racing for the club... 

Newsletter  

Facebook  

For a couple of months now, the 

club has had a Facebook page. 

A few years ago, the page was 

created, but a lack of interest 

deemed it unviable. Recently 

however, with the strong growth 

that the club has experienced, 

we have decided to give social 

media another go. 

To like the club on Facebook, 

simply type óNewcastle On-Road 

RC Car Clubô into the Facebook 

search bar. Our profile photo is 

the club logo and our cover 

photo is a picture of the track 

from our driver stand. 

At this stage we only have 

around 60 likes, so the more 

likes the better. If you have any 

friends that might be interested 

in RC racing, the Facebook page 

is an ideal place for general 

information about the club. 

Anyone can post pictures of their 

new cars and paint schemes on 

the page along with any ques-

tions or comments directed at 

the club. 

We also intend to use the page 

for communicating with members 

about up-coming race days, 

special events, working bees 

and cancelled race days due to 

bad weather. 
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 Up-coming 

events  

February 1: Club 

Race Day 

February 15: Club 

Race Day 

March 1: Club 

Race Day 

March 15: Club 

Race Day 

April 5: Club Race 

Day 

April 19: Club Race 

Day 

May 3: Club Race 

Day 

May 17: Club Race 

Day 

June 7: Club Race 

Day 

June 21: Club 

Race Day 
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Thanks to Rachel, Rob, Craig 

and Anthony for all of their hard 

work at the recent working bee 

(24/1). 

Grass has been cut, the track 

swept and the drivers stand 

stairs have also been made 

safer. 

Whilst we appreciate the hard 

work, we would like to see more 

helpers during these days. The 

committee are currently discuss-

ing ways of encouraging more 

helpers. Ideas have included free 

race entries, free lunches and 

drinks or bonus championship 

points. 

Working Bee  

Committee Meeting  

The club committee plans on 

meeting fairly soon to debate on 

working bees, a possible format 

and date for the 2015 Newcastle 

RC Grand Prix and other issues. 

If anyone has any issues or 

questions they would like to 

raise, please notify a committee 

member who will then bring it up 

on their behalf at the next meet-

ing. 

Details on the committee meeting 

will be clarified soon. 
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Club Championship 
Point Score  
 
(After 1 round [18/1 race 

day]) 

1/5th Scale  

1. Brad Smith 50 

2. Clifford Coleman 40 

3. Iain Turner 40 

Novice  

1. Sam Brooks 48 

2. Daniel Beeton 40 

3. Nikita Bartlett 39 

1/12th Scale  

1. Greg Brooks 50 

2. Tim Phillips 42 

3. Simon Lenton 42 

Mini  

1. Anthony Bryant 50 

2. Chris Bartlett 41 

3. Steve Scully 27 

Open Nitro  

1. Anthony Bryant 48 

2. Tony Wolfgram 46 

3. Iain Turner 39 

Stock  

1. Greg Brooks 50 

2. Rob Moxey 41 

3. Brendon Young 41 

Vintage Trans -Am 

1. Simon Lenton 50 

2. Luke Peterson 43 

3. Aaron Hipwell 40 

Formula 1  

1. Rob Moxey 10 

Sportsman  

1. Darren Peterson 48 

2. Greg Wood 36 

3. Ewen Page 36 

 


